
BEYOND THE  
CONCERT 
SERIES...

A Cappella Workshops
Through a generous 
grant from the Newton 
Schools Foundation, Ball 
in the House is able to 
offer workshops to select 
middle school groups. 

CAS Sponsored  
Evening Family-Friendly  
A Cappella Show
CAS will be hosting an 
evening concert and 
fundraiser featuring 
Ball in the House and 
participating middle and 
high school a cappella 
groups in the spring of 
2023. The event will be 
for all ages. Details will be 
available later this fall. 

Newton Public Schools’ Creative 
Arts & Sciences Concert Series  
is back after a two year hiatus! 

Newton Public Schools • Creative Arts & Sciences Concert Series

Totally Vocal

A Cappella 
Coming to Underwood Elementary	
Thursday, October 20, 2022

Ball in the House is bringing Totally Vocal to elementary  
and middle schools this fall/winter. Look for more details  
in upcoming PTO bulletins.

Based out of Boston, Ball in the House is an R&B/Soul/
Pop a cappella group that has performed in venues all over 
the world and opened for some of the biggest acts in the 
music industry such as The Beach Boys, The Jonas Brothers, 
The Temptations, and Fantasia. Through contemporary and 
classic cover songs and original works, students will discover 
how “a cappella” works; how various voice parts fit together; 
how to beatbox and use rhythm. From chant through doo 
wop, students are introduced to 
songwriting and collaboration. Ball  
in the House inspires and encourages  
students to get involved and stay  
involved in the arts.

CAS programming is funded by your generous  
contributions to the PTO. Thank you for your support.


